
From all of us here at Hunt Military 
Communities, I want to wish all the fathers 
out there the sincerest Happy Father's Day.  
Whether you are serving far away or close 
to home – or supporting a spouse who is 
active duty – your commitment to your 
country and families is admirable. We look 
forward to honoring you this month. 

 
In May, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with wear blue: run to 
remember in organizing Memorial Day virtual run/walk events in our 
communities.  wear blue: run to remember, a national, nonprofit 
organization is committed to building a running community that 
honors the service and sacrifice of the American military.   
 
This year, wear blue hosted the event as a virtual run/walk, enabling 
runners and walkers from all over the U.S. to continue on in the 
mission – to honor our nation's fallen by learning their stories, 
speaking their names out aloud and honoring their legacies. Runners 
and walkers were encouraged to participate on an individual basis and 
became part of a living memorial to America's fallen heroes and 
showed of support for the families they left behind.  Hundreds of HMC 
employees and residents participated in the event across the U.S.   
 
Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile 

event. It is because of your dedication to the cause we are able to 

honor and recognize our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful 

way 
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